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December 17, 2021 

To:  All Croker Distributors and Sales Reps, 

 

Re:  Price Increase Effective 1-17-2022 

 

Dear Valued Partner, 

 

Croker will implement an estimated 10% increase effective January 17, 2022.  Supply chain disruption 

and inflationary pressures continue to drive supplier price increases.  We sincerely hope that market 

conditions will improve by the second half of 2022. 

 

We will do our best to distribute pricing guides in advance of the increase.  Orders placed and released 

on or before January 14, 2021, will be processed at current pricing. 

 

As always, we thank you for your business and wish you and your families safe and happy holidays, with 

good health and happiness in the new year and beyond.   

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Peter E. Levine 

Vice President Sales and Marketing, Croker Division 

Fire-End & Croker Corporation 

plevine@croker.com 

914-592-3640 x310  
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